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“Every child has a different learning style and pace.  Each child is unique, not only 
capable of learning but also capable of succeeding.”     

Robert John Meehan 

 

What a start to a new school year! We began this fall with unexpected 

growth and the need to hire two new teachers as well as several other  

support personnel. Classroom sizes were bulging at the seams and we tackled 

a temporary increase in COVID infections. We thank everyone for their  

patience as each of these distractions have been addressed so that our  

students now have ample opportunities to succeed. We have seen a significant 

drop in COVID infections--currently, we have less than one-half of one  

percent of our students at home due to that virus. 

 

Due to the growth, we added eight new sections to our existing master 

schedule to make class sizes smaller. Just this past month, we hired two new 

teachers to our faculty. We also have incorporated a multi-tiered school-wide 

discipline plan in our classrooms to give support to learning. 

 

We look forward to the 2021-22 school year! We feel that we have a bright 

future ahead of us. Join with us as we move forward and achieve success! 

Kevin Pedersen, Asst. Principal 
 

“Those who look only to the past or the present are certain to miss the future”    

John F. Kennedy 



2021-2022 Student Council  



FINANCE 

 

Did you forget to pay your 
student’s fees?  

CLICK HERE TO PAY 

 

https://powerschool.washk12.org/public/home.html


If your student will not be at school, please call 635-8931 
or email karina.goodwin@washk12.org 

 

If you are checking your student out of school early, 
you will need to come in to the school and sign your 
student out. You must have photo ID in order to check 
out a student. We will not release students to anyone 
who is not on your contact list.  

 

District policy allows us to excuse valid absences/
tardies within 7 days.   

 

WCSD Attendance Policy 

https://procedure.washk12.org/policy/2000/2900
https://procedure.washk12.org/policy/2000/2900



